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TOGETHER, A PLACE TO THRIVE

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 6th 2020 
 
 
 

Hope Learning Trust Parent Forum Meeting 
Monday 10th February, 2020 

1.00pm to 3.00pm 
Coventry University Scarborough Campus, Ashburn Road, Off Valley Road, 

Scarborough, Y011 2JW 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would be delighted for you to join colleagues from Hope Learning Trust, George 
Pindar and Graham School and CU Scarborough. There will be the opportunity to discuss 
together how we can work in partnership to further improve pupil learning, support adult 
and family learning and wider community engagement, to shape future strategic direction 
of the trust, our family of schools and encourage lifelong learning. 
 
The meeting will be held at Coventry University Scarborough, where there will also be the 
opportunity to see the campus and view courses available. The campus is close to the 
railway station and York Place (15 minute walk). The closest car parks are at Scarborough 
Sports Village, which is located next to the University and other car parks are located in 
Scarborough town centre. 
 
If you would like to attend, please could you confirm attendance to Hope trust office on 
01904 560053, or e-mail k.humpleby@hlt.academy . Do get in touch if you require any 
further information 
 
I look forward to meeting you on the day. 
 
Many thanks and best wishes 
 
Katherine Humpleby 
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Hope Secondary Improvement Lead  
 


